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THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAFPEL HILL

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

October 2,

1959

Frofessor Jose Ferrater Mora
Department of Phllosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Fennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater,

We are very pleased to have your letter accepting our
invitation. The titles you suggest interest us very much.
Our preference 18 that you come down sometims between
February 5th snd March 25th. The meetings are usually held

on weekdays. However, 1f it would be difficult for you to

arrange & visit on weekdays, we woulé be willling to schedule

your lectures for a week-end. If possible, we would like to

set the dates of your visit now. As soon as you find it
poseible tp select these dates, please let us know.
With best wishes, "

Maurice Natanson
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